
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Date: January 16th, 2025 
Contact: Rep. Ann Roe, (608) 237-9144 

Representative Ann Roe Joins Democrats in Providing Help Wisconsinites 
Deserve. 

Madison, WI - Representative Ann Roe (D- Janesville) joined her fellow Democratic Legislators today 
in cosponsoring the Lowering Costs & Improving Lives Bill Package. These three bills will lower 
prescription drug prices, provide a statewide free school lunch program, and expand the Homestead 
Tax Credit.  

Following the press conference, Rep. Roe stated: 

“The people of District 44 chose me to represent them and their priorities. That means doing the most 
good for the most people with the resources at hand. These three bills will help alleviate some of the 
cost of living pressure Wisconsinites have been dealing with for years.”  

“Most of us take prescription drugs, and it is a huge monthly expense. I do not want people’s health 
challenges to be compounded by out-of-reach prices. The “Less for Rx” bill focuses on reducing 
prescription costs for all Wisconsinites. “ 

“Healthy and free school meals for students are a no-brainer. All students will be positively impacted 
at school and home. Families will save an estimated $154 a month and $1,800 a year with this 
program.” 

“As inflation has increased, the Homestead Tax Credit has failed to keep up. This will directly support 
fixed and low-income homeowners and renters,” Rep. Roe added. 
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